

PRESIDENTIAL PALACE

SUBJECT CC OPS

Nicosia, 9th January, 1988.

PRIME MINISTER'S

PERSONAL MESSAGE SERIAL No. TAIA 188

Dear Prime Minister,

I was very touched to receive your letter of December 17th.

I thank you most warmly for your good wishes for recovery from my recent illness as well as for Christmas and the New Year.

Having recovered fully with God's help, I am back at my office.

I wish you good health and happiness.

Tours sincerely,

(Spyros Kyprianou)
President of the Republic of Cyprus.

The Rt. Honourable
Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.,
Prime Minister
of the United Kingdom
of Great Britain and Northern Ireland,
10, Downing Street,
London.

CYPRUS Relations P+3